Looking for Mother Seton School
class of 1957

Mother Seton School, Emmitsburg, is sponsoring a reunion and luncheon for the
class of 1957 on Oct. 8, 11 a.m. at the school. They continue to try and reach alumni
from this first graduating class. For more information, contact the development
office at 301-447-3165 or visit www.mothersetonschool.org.
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